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The Office of the Inspector General’s Response to  

the Department of Public Works 
 
 
The Office of the Inspector General issued an emergency follow-up response on July 10, 2024. In the 
afternoon of July 16, 2024, the OIG received a response to the emergency response from DPW.   
 
Before receiving DPW’s response, the OIG received additional complaints describing poor working 
conditions at numerous other DPW facilities. On the morning of July 16th, the OIG completed site visits 
at nine (9) Department of Public Works facilities, including a third visit at the Cherry Hill Western 
Sanitation Yard at 701 Reedbird Avenue, Baltimore, MD 21225. The OIG will be releasing its complete 
findings of the 9 site visits early next week.  
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